
COMHAIRLE CHONTAE NA GAILLIMHE 

GALWAY COUNTY COUNCIL 

  

Notice of Proposed Material Alterations to the  

Draft Tuam Local Area Plan 2018-2024 

AND 

Notice of Determination that a Strategic Environmental Assessment and Appropriate 

Assessment is required to be carried out in respect of one or more of the Proposed 

Material Alterations to the Draft Tuam Local Area Plan 2018-2024 

Planning and Development Act 2000 (as amended) 

 

Notice is hereby given pursuant to Section 20(3)(e) of the Planning and Development Act 2000 (as 

amended), of Proposed Material Alterations by Galway County Council to the Draft Tuam Local Area 

Plan 2018-2024. 

Under Section 20(3)(f) of the Planning and Development Act 2000 (as amended) Galway County 

Council has determined that a Strategic Environmental Assessment and Appropriate Assessment is 

required to be carried out in respect of one or more of the Proposed Material Alterations to the Draft 

Tuam Local Area Plan 2018-2024. 

Pursuant to Section 20(3)(g) of the Planning and Development Act 2000 (as amended), on 3rd May 
2018, the Chief Executive specified a period of 14 weeks the period considered necessary required to 
facilitate a Strategic Environmental Assessment and Appropriate Assessment of one or more of the 
Proposed Material Alterations to Draft Tuam Local Area Plan 2018-2024. Accordingly, the Chief 

Executive specified that the SEA and AA shall be completed before the 9th August 2018. 

A further notice in accordance with the requirements of Section 20(3)(h) of the Planning and 

Development Act 2000 (as amended), will be published in August 2018 notifying the public of the 

period during which and the places and times at which a copy of the Proposed Material Alterations to 

the Draft Tuam Local Area Plan 2018-2024 and the determinations (mentioned above) may be 

inspected, as well as the closing date for written submissions or observations.  

 

 

Eileen Ruane 
Director of Services,  
Planning & Environment  
02/05/2018 

 

 


